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The Bantam Tier 1 team had an outstanding year, with a 5-1-0 record in the tiering round and 7-5-2 in 
regular season. They had a great playoff run as well making it to the final game in league playoffs and 
final game in provincials, but unfortunately finished silver in both. Great job to the Terence Shultz and 
his coaching staff/players for all their hard work. 

The Bantam AA had a decent year with an 8-23-3 regular season record and went 1-2-1 in playoffs. It 
was a slight improvement from last year, but considering they had 14 1st year players it was a 
commendable feat. Thanks to Jeff Gold and his staff/players for a commendable job. 

Good news on the Bantam AAA front as well, although their record only slightly improved last year to 3-
33-0 we were able to keep AAA hockey in Medicine Hat. A big thanks to Kris Shultz and Terry Bartman 
(SEAC) for going to bat for our elite Bantams and 15’s. Hopefully with the returning 1st year players from 
Bantam AA’s and the returning AAA players they will be a playoff contender next season. 

With this being my last year as a board member of MHMHA, I would like to thank all members for their 
time and dedication to the sport. I look back on my service to minor hockey and I am in awe of all the 
great things that we accomplished. This would not have happened if we didn’t have such strong 
leadership and a vision for the future of MHMHA. I have complete faith in MHMHA and believe that it’s 
heading in the right direction. Thanks again and keep up the good work. 

Best wishes, 

Jason Prosofsky 

 


